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March 9, 2016 
 
Honorable Melissa Mark Viverito 
Speaker  
New York City Council 
City Hall 
New York, NY 10007 
 
 
  Re: Appointment to the City Planning Commission 
 
 
Dear Speaker Mark Viverito: 
 
Pursuant to sections 31 and 192(a) of the New York City Charter, I am transmitting for the City 
Council’s consideration the name of Michelle de la Uz for re-appointment to the City Planning 
Commission, for the term that began July 1, 2015. 
 
If you need to contact Ms. de la Uz, she can be reached at (718) 237-2017 (ext. 116).  For further 
information, your staff may also contact my office through Larry Schimmel, Esq., General Counsel 
for Investments and Operations, at (212) 669-2172. 
 
Please have your office inform me of the date and time of the hearing on this re-appointment 
once it has been scheduled. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Letitia James 
Public Advocate for the City of New York 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  The Honorable Bill de Blasio, Mayor 
  The Honorable Brad Lander, Chair - Committee on Rules, Privileges and Elections 
 Carl Weisbrod, Chair - City Planning Commission 
 Michelle de la Uz  


